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Change in March 14 Meeting Location for TLC Roadshow

Because of increased registration numbers, the March 14 TLC Roadshow session
previously scheduled for South Hill has been changed to Southside Virginia
Community College in Alberta.

New Location:

Southside Virginia Community College
109 Campus Drive, Room B-19
Alberta, VA 23821

The time is still 10:00 to noon. Please be sure that everyone who plans to attend
knows about the new location.

Here are directions to Southside Community College:

http://www.southside.edu/location/campus/Alberta#

Please see the attached updated TLC Roadshow Schedule.

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the TLC
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov.


